
Thank you for improving SB1008. There is still more that can be done. We all have hearts, lungs, and brains that are being 
damaged by diesel pollution. In addition, black carbon pollution is contributing to climate change. We urgently need cleaner 
diesel engines, and SB1008 can help. 
 
I live in the Pearl District, where I wipe carbon soot off my windowsills every day. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this vital matter. 
 
Nona Gamel 
725 NW 10th Ave 
Portland OR 97209 
 


